
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Our Parent/Teacher Association (PTA) will be holding this year’s Halloween discos on Thursday 19th 

October 2017. The intention is to run two discos running on this evening, both to be held in the 

Junior Hall. The first will be from 3.45pm - 5.15pm for children in Years 1 and 2 and the second 

will be from 6.30pm-8.00pm for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  

Tickets cost £2.00 per child which will include a drink. There will be a tuck shop selling sweets and 

drinks, a hot dog stall, glow sticks for sale and a few games stalls will be running during the disco 

period.  

Hot dogs are 50p (vegetarian option available). Glow sticks will be 20p. Games 30p a go. Please 

ensure that your child has a purse or bag to contain their spending money as the PTA cannot be 

responsible for it. Your child can come in fancy dress if they wish. There will be prizes for the best 

dressed and best dancers! Children are asked to bring their ticket money & the completed voucher 

on Monday 16th October in a sealed envelope with their name and class on. Tickets will be sent 

home later in the week and are allocated on a first come first served basis. For health and safety 

reasons we are restricted to a maximum of 190 children in the Junior hall.  

 

If you would like to join the PTA and help out at future events, then please contact the PTA via their 

email address or Facebook page (see below) – we are always looking to recruit new members – 

everyone is welcome!! Many Thanks Davyhulme PTA 

EMAIL: davyhulmeprimarypta@outlook.com 
 

Halloween Disco 

Halloween Disco Voucher 
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(infants/juniors) 
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Parent / Carer Contact Name & Number………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

  
 


